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Dear parents and carers,
As usual, the school feels incredibly busy as we move towards the end of the year, with pupils enjoying their second 
transition day of the year on Thursday this week.  
We have had wonderful success in sporting events over this term, with our girls’ cricket team reaching the North Wales finals 
this week. They played exceptionally well and had a wonderful time in Colwyn Bay. We look forward to the next round of 
the cricket finals for our boys’ team next week and wish them the very best! This wouldn’t happen without the hard work of 
Mr George Morris and we extend our thanks for his excellent work in developing sport across the school. 
Next week, we look forward to our Early Education Graduation on Tuesday 8th July to celebrate our very youngest pupils’ 
transition into Nursery and our Nursery Welcome Picnic on Friday 11th July in the afternoon. 
As we transition to our new school uniform in September, I wanted to clarify that the current school jumpers and blue polo 
shirts all remain appropriate and acceptable next year, we recognise the cost of living pressures families face and want this 
change to be a supported one.  As we begin to accumulate supplies of pre-loved uniform with the new logo, we will make 
these available as we have with the current uniform.  We hope you have a lovely weekend, thank you for your continued 
support of the school and our staff.       Diolch,  Mr Hatwood
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With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere

Transition Day
We had another wonderful transition day yesterday. It was exciting to welcome our new pupils to school and to 
see everyone moving up to their new year groups so successfully.  
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Our Value of the Half Term is ‘Service’

”Respect everyone and love the family of believers .” 
1 Peter 2:17

Transition Day continued
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Blwyddyn 1 & 2 – Writing Instructions
In Language, Literacy & Communication, pupils have  been following instructions to make Rice Krispie cakes and 
then they wrote  instructions for themselves.
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Blwyddyn 1 & 2 – Welsh Mountain Zoo
Pupils in Year 1 and 2 had a fantastic visit to the Welsh Mountain Zoo last Friday. They visited as part of their 
current unit of work and enjoyed exploring the environment, animals and conservation efforts of the zoo.
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Nursery – Miss Williams 100% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Parker 91% 2 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Baker 98% 2 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Coombes 95% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Mort 95% 2 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Speed 100% 1 session

Year 3/4 – Miss Sedgwick 93% 1 session

Year 3/4 – Mrs Wright 90% 6 sessions

Year 3/4 – Mrs Shelmerdine 100% 2 sessions

Year 5/6 – Mr Holmes 93% 1 session

Year 5/6 – Mr Szymura 96% 2 sessions

Year 5/6 – Miss Jones 96% 0 sessions

Whole School 96% 20 sessions
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Attendance and Punctuality
We have seen a real improvement in attendance and punctuality this week, thank you for your support in 
getting children into school on time and regularly. We look forward to this improvement continuing over the 
coming two weeks. 
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